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The Mississippi Department of Transportation 
and Visit Mississippi welcome you to our state 
and invite you to discover all that Mississippi 

has to offer. Sandy beaches, cool blues, soulful 
cuisine, outdoor adventures, relaxing spas, 

premier golfing, world-class museums and so 
much more are just a road trip away. 

 
The Greenville Bridge is a cable-stayed bridge over the 
Mississippi River, carrying U.S. 82 and U.S. 278 between 

Greenville, Mississippi, and Lake Village, Arkansas. 
When it opened in 2010, it was the fourth-longest 

cable-stayed bridge in North America.

Dear Friends, 

Welcome to the Magnolia State! Elee 
and I are blessed to welcome you to 
Mississippi, our beloved home with a 
tremendous wealth of natural beauty, 
rich cultural traditions, and incredible 

food in every part of our state.

No matter where you’re visiting from, I’m confident you’ll 
enjoy our state’s unique Southern charm. We’re called 
the “Hospitality State” for good reason. Our people are as 
sweet as our tea, and our food comes freshly fried and in 
generous portions.

Whether you came here to enjoy the beauty of our nature 
trails, the charm of our small towns, the joy of our music, or 
the spirit of our sports teams, I’m confident that your entire 
family will enjoy your time.

Travel the Delta and experience the serenading music that 
set the foundation for blues, country, and rock ‘n roll. Cruise 
the Coast and enjoy the best seafood you’ll ever have. 
Cross the state along the Trace and see the history from 
Natchez to Tupelo. Wade along the banks of the mighty 
Mississippi River and enjoy the hills of Vicksburg. Whatever 
you choose to do, I know it will be an unforgettable 
experience.

On behalf of my family and all Mississippians, we are 
honored to have you visit our home. I hope you enjoy 
yourself, have a wonderful time, and stay for a while!

Sincerely,

Tate and Elee Reeves
Governor and First Lady, State of Mississippi

Photos throughout by Roy Adkins, Drew Hall and 
William Sekul, Mississippi Department of Transportation.

Every year, Mississippi spends more than 
$3.2 million picking up litter on our state’s 

highways. This money could be used to build 
and repair roads and bridges to improve our 

state’s infrastructure and economy. Don’t trash 
Mississippi. Please put trash where it belongs, and 

remember to recycle whenever possible. It’s not 
just a can or food wrapper you’re throwing away. 

It’s Mississippi’s money. 

Our highways, byways and back roads beckon 
you to explore the hospitality state. And MDOT 

travel resources make it easy. From traffic 
alerts and road conditions, to weather, welcome 

centers, rest areas and more, MDOT gives you the 
information you need. You can access it all via 

your smart phone, tablet or computer. Download 
our free mobile app today.
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“Highways, tourism and economic development 
are inextricably linked. Yet, it’s our people that 
move us ahead.”

Transportation Commissioner
Southern District

Charles Busby

“As a longtime resident of south Mississippi, I 
enthusiastically encourage you to explore this 
beautiful part of our state. Along the coast, U.S. 
90 offers year-round, scenic views of the sparkling 
Gulf of Mexico, and further west, you can take in our 
state’s rich history by following U.S. 61, the Blues 
Highway, to the riverside city of Natchez.”
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“Whether you are traveling the recently widened U.S. 
49 in Rankin County, the new I-20 eastbound bridge 
in Jackson or any of our freshly paved highways in the 
Delta or East Central Mississippi, we hope you have a 
safe, smooth and enjoyable ride through the Central 
District of our state.”
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